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 Empowering Care 
Ensuring Safety

The ANMF is compiling data to highlight the current shortfalls in Tasmania’s Public 
Hospital System and inform both the Government and the Media. This information 
will be used to raise public awareness and urge the Government to invest in the 
Nursing and Midwifery workforce to ensure Safe Hospitals Save Lives.

Ensure your voice is heard!

As part of the ongoing industrial 
action, ANMF members can
record their Short-Staffed 
Shifts, Overtime and Double 
Shifts by scanning the QR code.


